Financial Aid Bulletin February 23, 2012

## LOUISIANA STUDENT FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE COMMISSION OFFICE OF STUDENT FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

## Student Financial Aid Bulletin

SFA No: S2012-01

DATE ISSUED: Feb. 23, 2012

EFFECTIVE DATE: As Indicated

DISTRIBUTION: High School Counselors and Principals, College and University Financial Aid

Offices and Registrars, LAICU Financial Aid Offices and Registrars, Technical School Deans and Technical School Personnel, College and University

Chancellors, LAICU Business Offices and College and University Business

Offices

TOPICS: Louisiana Early Start Program – 2012-2013

Please be advised that at the present time, funding for the Louisiana Early Start Program, as currently administered by the Louisiana Office of Student Financial Assistance, was <u>not</u> included in Governor Bobby Jindal's Executive Budget for the 2012-13 fiscal year that begins July 1, 2012.

Funding for TOPS Tech Early Start did remain in the Executive Budget for LOSFA. We encourage you to examine this as an alternative for eligible students.

We will notify you if anything changes as a result of the Legislative Session. Keep in mind, however, that any changes that occur would not be official until the end of the session, which will be after the end of this school year.

Please assist our office by notifying those who may have an interest in this information.